
Donna C. Turk 

I have been in judo for almost 50 years involved not only at a local level but State, National and 
International levels. I was promoted to Rokudan July 14, 2017.  I am a registered USJA National Coach, 
Certified Coach Instructor, Certified Rank Master Examiner, and assist with coaching and instructing at 
Pensacola Judo Club in Pensacola, Florida. I am currently a member of USA Judo, USJF and USJA.  As a 
member of Indiana Judo, Inc., I held major roles as we hosted the 1982 National Sports Festival, the 
1982 USJI Senior Nationals and the 1987 Pan American Games.   

  1982 & 1983 Manager/Asst. Coach for Jim Hrbek and Willy Cahill for:  

• Dutch Open 
• Canada Open 
• German Open 
• Austria Open  
• 1987 Pan American Games in Indianapolis 
• 1983 Light Weight Women’s Coach for the National Sports Festival along with Heavy Weight 

coach, Rusty Kanokogi  

USJI committee membership with: 

• Steve Scott on the USJI Coaches Committee 
• USJI Sports Women’s Section with Freddie Nix 
• USJI Managers Committee  
• USJI National Development Committee with Bruce Toups 
• USJI National Women’s Committee with Marie Wicks. 

As a Competitor:  

• Indiana State Champion 48 Kilos from 1976-1983,  
• 1981 USJI Senior Nationals 48 Kilos Bronze Medalist,  
• 1981 USA Women’s Open 48 Kilos Bronze Medalist,  
• 1981 World Cup, Lansing MI 48 Kilos Gold Medalist,  
• 1983 Pan American Trials 48 Kilos Bronze Medalist,  
• 1984 & 1992 USJI National Championships Master’s 48 Kilos Gold Medalist 
• 1983 Silver Medalist 1983 USA Pan American Games in the Sambo championships.   
• 1983 Players Female Delegate at USJI National Meeting.  

I retired I as the Sr. Director Development & Training in 2014 after 42 years in various positions in retail with Target, Home 
Depot and Dollar General.   I completed my BA & MBA in 2003 from California Coast University, Santa Ana, California.  

I bring extensive business & judo experience to the open position on the Board of Directors.  If elected, I will focus my 
efforts on improving our current and future programs for our coaches.    

Respectfully, 

Donna C. Turk  

 

 


